To: Whom it May Concern

From: James Derrico
Lead Welding Engineer, EPU Project
Crystal River, Florida 34428

Subject: Letter of Recammendation — Canon McCray

It has been my privilege to have worked with Canon McCray for almost 5 years on the EPU Project at
Crystal River, Unit 3 Nuclear Facility. It is rare to meet someone who is not only extremely
knowledgeable in his craft, but also possessed with high moral standards and an uncompromising work
ethic. Canon is just such a person.

His talent as a mechanical planner was the backbone of this project. He did everything with such great
attention to detail, that it rarely needed to be checked for errors because it was normally done right the
first time. And despite being young, his knowledge of plant mechanical systems, tooling, and
construction was second to none. You never heard things like, “It’s not my job” with Canon, because he
was determined to do whatever it took to get the job done, and always did it with a good attitude. He
worked tirelessly above and beyond the call of duty. In other words, he took ownership of whatever he
did, no excuses.

If | was in charge of a construction project, Canon would be the first person | hired and he would be the
last person to leave. My advice to any prospective employer would be to hire him without hesitation,
and you will never have any regrets. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

|M Dé}rico
(352) 464-5992
James.derrico@pgnmail.com




